
145.170 MHz     Troy’s Full Service Repeaters    444.225 MHz

7�$�5�$�������������1�(�:�6

Volume 9 Number 7      A Monthly Publication of the Troy Amateur Radio Association, Inc.         July, 1998

,QVLGH�WKLV�,VVXH�

Field Day Report - a great time was had by all!
July Meeting Cookout - festivities planned for Riverfront Park, G.I.
Picnic by the Locks - summer fun planned for Waterford Park
Tales from Tex - he's hot this month!
Annual Awards Presented - Congratulations Gerry and Steve!
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TARA’s web site now offers you
the TARA NEWS for your
viewing or downloading.. Come
check it out at our new address!

http://www.n2ty.org/
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On June 16th TARA held its annual election of officers at the Green Island
Municipal Center, in Green Island.

After our annual business meeting, formal elections took place.  This year's  slate
of candidates was presented to the membership by William St. Jean, W2STJ, who
also handled the evening's election  proceedings.  The full slate of candidates ran
unopposed. All of our newly elected officers/directors took office immediately
thereafter. 

Listed below are those who were elected into office as  TARA's newest officers
and directors. Congratulations!

=========================
TARA OFFICERS          

=========================
President: Bill, NY2U
Vice Pres: Karen , KB2UUC
Secretary: Steve, KF2WA
Treasurer: Jack, N2LBZ

Officers serve 1 year terms!

All of the candidates ran unopposed
Special Note: William Bruce, KB2ZZC, will serve on the BoD for 1 year  filling the honorary
seat set aside for the outgoing president.  This special BoD seat is better  defined  in our club's
Constitution & By-laws.  Marilyn Davis, KB2JZI, was elected to a one year term to fill the seat
vacated by Sue Rothschild, N2LBR. Robert Jones, WB2SWA, fills the one  year remaining on

================================
   BOARD OF DIRECTORS

===========================
Mac Smith, KB2SPM *
Ken Davis, KB2KFV  *
Marilyn Davis, KB2JZI    #
Robert Jones, WB2SWA  #
William Bruce, KB2ZZC #

*  =   2 year terms  /  #  = 1 year terms

1998
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I'd like to congratulate all our
new officers/directors on your
recent election to office. I can
assure you that we have a lot  to
accomplish this year and I look
forward to working with you. 

I'd also like to challenge each
of you to bring the same
progressive style of thinking to
our meetings and functions that
this club was founded on. At the
same time, I ask each of you to
please respect one another's
personal views. Let's not waste
hours of our precious time
together arguing over "rules &
orders" or  who's  "right or
wrong!" This time and energy
could much better be used toward
 making TARA a better club for
all to enjoy. When I say better, I
just don't mean technically or
electronically,  I also mean better
socially. 

I've often said, TARA is much
more than just another club, it's a


